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NIGHT LETTER
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A. E. Forman, Esq.,
President, McGill Graduates' Society,
Vancouver Hotel,
Vancouver, B.C.

Best wishes to llcGill graduates of

Vancouver. I am looking forward to
meeting you all in October, when I

hope to make a trip to the Coast.

I trust it will not be long before

another reunion gives some of you

the opportunity to revisit your
Alma Mater and bring us some of
gpirit of the West,

A.W.Currie.




